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To whom it may concern, 

I feel strongly that the proposed laws requiring id checks for people to vote are 
going to disadvantage some of our already most disadvantaged Qlders. 
Governments have a responsibility to make it easy for people to vote and to 
ensure that no persons or groups of people are discriminated against. 

There is no evidence that the proposed laws will reduce voter impersonation or 
that voter impersonation has ever made a difference to an election. What will 
make a grossly unfair difference to future elections are these laws. 

I ask you to very carefully consider your position on these laws and act in the 
best interests of all Queenslanders by reconsidering your position. 

Jade Goodfellow 
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